
Please provide answers to the following questions: 
*Can the benefit be achieved by other means feasible to the applicant? No, We want our sign to be 
easily seen. 
*Will there be an undesirable change in the neighborhood character or nearby properties? No, in 
fact we believe it will enhance the neighborhood character. 
*Is the request substantial? We do not believe so. It seems to us most signs along the road are at 
the same distance that we are asking for. 
*Will this request have adverse physical or environmental effect? No. 
*Is the difficulty self-created? We do not believe so. We think there should be an amendment for 
“sign setbacks” added to the codes. 


